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Dear Winchester 
Trails Neighbors, 

I am happy to announce that we have 
Newsletter editors! Yes, that is right we have 
two very highly qualified editors in Mary 
Gwynne and Melanie Scales. We certainly 
appreciate their spirit of volunteerism. In 
addition we had others that had also said that 
they would help with the Newsletter. Thanks 
go out to all of them. So we will continue to 
use the TrailWriter as one of our means of 
communication along with the website and 
our bi-monthly meetings. 
Summer is upon us and the pool has been 

open since May 9. Opening day was quite 
busy as the weather was great and swimmers 
were able to enjoy the pool.  School is also 
out so please be cautious driving through 
the neighborhood as we have many children 
playing and riding their bicycles through 
the Trails. 
On a final note, we have had several 

instances of petty crime including the 
breaking and entering of residents’ vehicles as 
well as items being taken from garages with 
the doors left open. Please lock the doors to 
your cars and close and lock doors to your 
home. If you may know of anyone who may 
have committed these crimes, please call the 
sheriff ’s office. We have a relatively safe and 
secure neighborhood, but we need to be 
vigilant. If you see any suspicious activities, 
also call the sheriff ’s office so they can help 
us.  All of us looking out will keep our area 
secure. 

Until next month,
Walter 

Yard of The Month
Congratulations to both our winners

Front Section
10611 Great Plains Lane
Steve and Diana Hanley

Back Section
10527 Pearl Drive

James and Mary Jo Litwiller
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Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson ................................................. 832-237-8178
Jim Malone .................................................... 281-890-3803
Ian McCrory .................................................. 713-818-0138
Walter Sonne .................................................. 281-894-7117
Paulette Walker .............................................. 281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Linda Van Zuilekom .................................... 281-615-0335
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar .............. directory@winchestertails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker ............................................ 281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
 Angie Drouin .............................................. 281-955-0644
Stork Committee
 Ron Matthew ............................ stork@winchestertails.com
Welcome Committee
 Pat Fernandez ...................... welcome@winchestertail.com
Newsletter Editor
 Melanie Scales ................. newsletter@winchestertrails.com
 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee
  ...............................................................................OPEN

CommiTTee ChairmeN

maiNTeNaNCe 
assoCiaTioN DireCTors

muD #9 offiCers

Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .....................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
 Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

BoarD of DireCTors

summer resident 
Writers Program

Greg Stenberg on Dude Rd. has graciously agreed to write a series 
of three articles over the next three summer months.  We appreciate 
his time and expertise.   Each summer, we try to enlist three writers 
for our “summer articles”.  This is a way of expanding the newsletter 
while creating new interest.  If you know of someone with expertise 
that residents would be interested in, please contact us thru info@
winchestertrails.com.  Thank you.

First article – Wireless Security
Over the course of three articles, I will discuss a few items for which 

every home computer user should have at least a basic understanding.  
Broadband Internet access has revolutionized the way we gather 
information, shop, and pay our bills.  However, that fast, instant 
access has also opened users up to many types of new threats – threats 
you may not know exist.  These three articles will cover three 
important aspects of protecting yourself from those that might have 
malicious intent.  In this article, I’ll discuss wireless security.  
As broadband access has matured, many folks have come to rely 

on fast, easy and instant access to the Internet.  The innovation that 
has made this access easiest and most convenient for home users is 
wireless or wi-fi access.  Before the advent of wireless, users would 
have to be connected by a cable to a device that allowed connectivity 
to the Internet.  Wireless allows the user to “ditch the cable” and 
access the ‘net from anywhere a wireless signal is available.  Wireless 
access is especially convenient for homeowners because it negates 
the need to run network cables, install network jacks, and plug in.  
In essence, it is the ultimate computing freedom without the hassle 
of wires and cables.
Wireless does tend to have disadvantages over a wired network 

connection, though.  First, wireless is slower than wired (although 
wireless speeds will still surpass the maximum speed offered by your 
broadband connection).  Certain devices, such as 2.4 GHz cordless 
telephones and microwaves, can interfere with some wireless signals 
– although some of the newer wireless standards overcome this 
problem.  However, the main issue with wireless is security.
Wireless devices use a radio transceiver to transmit data between the 

networking device and the computer.  The problem with this is that 
many devices come out of the box with no wireless security enabled.  
In other words, it’ll work right out of the box, but transmissions 
between the access point and your computer are sent “in the clear,” 
meaning that anyone with certain equipment and software can “sniff” 
your transmissions right out of the air.  This means any sensitive 
information sent over the air could be compromised.
There are some devices – especially the AT&T uVerse devices – that 

come out of the box with wireless security enabled.  Most of the 
rest of them need to have the feature enabled.  These devices will 
usually come with a CD that is used to set up the device, and if you 
haven’t done the security setup on your wireless access point/router, I 
suggest you make the time to do it.  Besides encrypting and securing 

(Continued on page 3)
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WINCHESTER TRAILS MARKET REPORT

TIME TO MOVE?
Select Sandra! I care about 
property values! After 10 years, 
I know the neighborhood.
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Sandra Keyser
sandra.keyser@century21.com
P: 713-882-2672 • F: 281-246-499
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Cornerstone

security issues in 
Winchester Trails

For several months we have been experiencing various acts of 
vandalism and burglaries to our vehicles.  This problem is NOT 
restricted to cars parked only on the street.  Vehicles that were parked 
close to the garage were also broken into.  Please make every effort to 
park your vehicle in your driveway.  Then, remember to lock and take 
all valuables out of your vehicles.  If your car is burglarized, please 
make sure to file a report.  If you see teenagers walking about the 
subdivision between 1:00AM to 4:00AM in the morning, contact 
the Sheriff ’s office immediately at (713) 221-6000.  
Thank you,

upcoming events
June 2009

3 – Last day of School
4 – Pool Opens weekdays

4 -  Board Meeting Clubhouse @ 7pm
20 – Beginning of Summer

21 – Father’s Day

the transmissions between the access point and your computer, the 
security setup also ensures that your neighbors – or someone driving 
by – are unable to just grab your wireless signal and start using the 
broadband Internet connection that you’re paying for.
Each manufacturer of wireless routers/access points will have their 

own procedures to secure the network connection, but they all 
adhere to a set of standards.  I recommend setting up WPA/AES or 
WPA/TKIP as the encryption/security protocols when you configure 
your device.  Some devices may not present this information to you 
in an effort to make device setup simple and reduce confusion, but 
if you see them, choose one of them over WEP security.  The main 
reason is that the password you choose for WPA can be a plain-
English password and thus more easy to remember than the password 
required by WEP.
Finally, for those of you that use free wireless signals in hotels or 

coffee shops, please beware that those are unsecured wireless networks 
and that your sensitive data is not safe for transmission.  In other 
words, don’t pay bills, shop, or otherwise provide sensitive personal 
information from an unsecured wireless network.
In short, if you have a wireless network at your home, make sure 

it is secure.  It is a first critical step to ensuring the safety of your 
electronic data.  In next month’s article, I’ll talk some about Internet 
security software.

Summer resident Wrtiers Program - (Continued from Page 2)
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Come Visit Us This Month for Our
Rejuvenating Spa Experiences!

Call to schedule
your appointment TODAY!

(281) 453-7085

June 18th 5:30pm
 “Botox and Juvederm”
June 23rd 12:00pm
 “Laser Toning”
June 25th 5:30pm
 “Laser Toning”
June 29th 12:00pm
 “Laser Hair Removal
July 2nd 5:30pm
 ”Laser Hair Removal”

June 2nd 12:00pm
 “Reverse Your Skin Age by Years”
June 4th 5:30pm
 “Reverse Your Skin Age by Years”
June 9th 12:00pm
 “Skin Tightening”
June 11th 5:30pm
 “Skin Tightening”
June 16th 12:00pm
 “Botox and Juvederm”
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e-911 Phone installed 
at the Pool

We now have a 911 phone installed at the pool.  A sign points to the 
phone’s location.  It is located over by the wading pool.  Simply open 
the outer door  and you will find usage instructions written inside.  
There is NO other telephone access at the pool.  
The previous AT&T pay phone was removed when AT&T closed 

the business.  Residents cannot place calls to the E-911 phone.
For questions contact info@winchestertrails.com

fairbanks Landfill 
CLoseD

Recently, the landfill located at Fairbanks North Houston 
and Hempstead Highway was  closed.  The next closest 
landfill is at Tanner and Beltway 8.  Their phone number is 
(713)856-9827 and the hours are Monday – Friday 6am to 
5pm, Saturday is 6am to 3pm.  There is also a fee attached 
now.  Minimum charge is $41.30 for a trunk full of items or 
the bed of a car.  After that, the charge is $8.35 per cubic yard.  
Debit, credit and cash are accepted.  For other information 
about Hazardous Days check out www.cleanwaterways.org   
or call (800)447-2827 Local Government
Remember never to dump or wash anything into the sewage 

drains that you would not put in down your drain.  

AUTO  -  HOME  - HEALTH - LIFE 

INDIVIDUAL AND GROUP
HEALTH PLANS

11210 Steeplecrest Dr.
Suite #106

Houston, Tx 77065
Office: 832-678-0022
Fax: 832-678-0024

WWW.BENCHINSURANCE.COM

BENCH
INSURANCE

 “ L E T  U S S H O P  F O R  Y O U ”

LOW AUTO RATES FOR
YOUNG DRIVERS

HOME AND FLOOD COVERAGE

• • •

• • •
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caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15



Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.  Winchester Trails Trailwriter - June 2009 �

www.winchestertrails.com

caring
dedication 

 service
 compassion

FAMILY PRACTICEFAMILY PRACTICE

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

providing  
quality care 
for the 
entire family 

Board Certified Physicians in Family Practice, Internal Medicine 
and Pediatrics dedicated to your healthcare needs. 

meet our team 

office hours 

1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 1960 Family Practice & Urgent Care Center 
837 FM 1960 West Ste 105 
Houston, Texas 77090 
(Right behind Starbucks @ Red Oak) 
(281) 586-3888 

20320 Northwest Frwy Ste 500  
Houston, Texas 77065 

(turn right at the Firework Warehouse) 
Located at 290 and 1960

Our physicians at 1960 Family Practice are using the latest and most 
advanced technology to diagnose and treat your medical conditions.  
We perform routine physicals, well woman exams including pap, 
pilot/flight physicals and well child exams.  

Our doctors are board certified in Family Practice, Internal 
Medicine and Pediatrics.  We have experience of 20+ years in 
the medical field.  We look forward to providing our patents 
with excellent services at our new location as well as maintaining 
our current care in the 1960 area.  For those patients living in 
the 290 area, we encourage you to schedule appointments at 
our second location. 

Because sickness doesn’t revolve around a Monday-Friday 8-5 
schedule, we are offer Urgent Care for your convenience.  Our 
1960 location has extended hours with evenings and weekends 
available.  The 290 location offers Saturday hours from 9am-12pm. 

Call today to schedule your appointment. 281-586-3888 

Mon-Tues     8am-8pm 

Wed,Thurs,Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday     8am-1pm 

Sunday     Noon-3pm 

290 LOCATION: 

Mon-Fri     8am-5pm 

Saturday      9am-12pm 

Huong T Le, MD 

Quoc Le, MD 

Alex Nguyen, MD 

Blandina Sison, MD 

Marian Allan, MD 

Anthony Yee-Young, MD 

Diana Malone, MD 

Shital Patel, MD 

Heidi Nashed-Guirgis, MD 

Luz Marquez, MD 

Jennifer Dong, MD 

Haley Nguyen, MD 

Tami Berckenhoff, PA-C 

Brandi Valenzuela, PA-C 

Sydney Payne, PA-C 

*NEW LOCATION AT HWY 290* 
20320 Northwest Frwy. Ste. 500 - Houston, TX 77065 

Located at 290 and 1960 

Services offered at 1960 Family Practice
Physicals 
Well Woman Exams 
Diabetes
Hypertension 

Heart Disease 
Lung Disease 
Sleep Disorders 
Workmans Comp 

Hormone Therapy 
Cancer Screening 
Gastrointestinal Disease 
Bone Density 

Walk-In Clinic & Same Day Appointments
No appointment Necessary - Most Insurance Accepted

Accepting New Patients

Appointment press option 1
281-586-3888

Flu shots

$15



�  Winchester Trails Trailwriter - June 2009 Copyright © 2009 Peel, Inc.

Winchester Trails

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOCIATES
9125 West Rd.
Houston, Texas

West Road

Walgreens

Kroger

G
essner R

oad

Sam
H

ouston
Tollw

ay

   (713) 937-0050 www.lepowdental.com

Now Welcoming New Patients!

LEPOW DENTAL
ASSOC IATES

Small Bridge

Bank of America

Se Habla Español

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Evan Melamed, DDSEvan Melamed, DDS

Kenneth Lepow, DDS

Dean Lankford, DMDDean Lankford, DMD

All of Your Dental Needs Under One Roof

Team of Dental Specialists
Family Dentistry
Cosmetic Dentistry
Orthodontics and Invisalign
Periodontal (Gum) Treatment/Surgery
Root Canal Treatment
Wisdom Tooth Removal
Dentures and Partials
Dental Implants

not aVaiLaBLe onLine
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We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me on the radio talking about the 
market forces that drive energy prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

Why pay more than you have to? Those days are over!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you can go to
www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

SIGN-UP ONLINE

TODAY!

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Make sense?

www.sparkpowerbank.com

Winchester trails classifieds
 Have any items that you need to get rid of but think someone 
else could use? Have a useful service to offer your neighbors? 
Why not place an ad in The Trail Writer?  Just send the info and 
a phone to the newsletter editor, and your ad will be run in the 
newsletter for two issues.  

Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Winchester residents, limit 30 words, please 
e-mail articles@PEELinc.com.

Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office @ 
888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

Personal Classifieds
For Sale:  Clarinet, Buffet B12 Student Model, Made in 
Germany, Excellent Condition - $200. Call Brendan McCormick 
281-890-1907        

Wanted:  New or slightly used treadmill.  If yours is sitting in the 
garage or taking up space in a bedroom, I might like to purchase 
it.  Please email rmatthews1005@sbcglobal.net with asking price 
and age of equipment.

Cypress Christian school, 
Cypress Bible Church host 

fundraiser
Students and parents at CCS teamed up with Cypress Bible Church 

on May 2 to host a fundraiser for Kristin Francis.  The event, 
which included a garage sale, car wash, bake sale, face painting, 
silent auction, and barbeque, raised more than $33,000. Kristin is 
a 2008 graduate of CCS, a member of Cypress Bible Church, and a 
freshman at Texas A&M. She was diagnosed in January with AVM-
Arteriovenous Malformation, a congenital defect. Kristen has had 
numerous surgeries with months of rehabilitation still ahead.
A fund has been established to assist Kristen’s family with medical 

costs not covered by insurance. For information on making a 
donation to this fund, please e-mail francisfund@hotmail.com.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is 
not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published materials 
which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles without 
the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit articles which 
are in violation of this law.
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior
• 20 Years Experience
• Hardiplank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Pressure Washing
• Sheetrock Repair & Texturing
• Cabinet Painting
• Door Refi nishing & Replacement
• Wallpaper Removal
• Custom Staining
• Fence Replacement or Repair

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

BUSINESS FORMS
NEWSLETTERS

FLYERS
ENVELOPES

LETTERHEADS
NCR SNAP APART

FORMS
RUBBER STAMPS
BUSINESS CARDS

1-888-687-6444 ext. 24
Solving all your printing needs.

Two New Newsletter 
Volunteers

Two residents have recently volunteered to take ownership of our 
newsletter. Trail Writer.  We would like to thank Melanie Scales and 
Mary Gwynne for stepping up and accepting the Editor positions.  
Through their efforts the newsletter will continue.  If you know these 
residents, tell them Thanks.  Their hard work will be appreciated.  
You can continue to send newsletter request to    newsletter@
winchestertrails.com 

all state – 
second Team selection lives 

in Winchester Trails
Sixteen CFISD football players were selected to the Texas High 

School Coaches Association (THSCA) 2008-09 Academic All-State 
Football Team, sponsored by State Farm Insurance. The teams are 
selected by a point system that awards points for GPA, class rank and 
SAT or ACT scores. One Winchester Trails athlete, senior robert 
ottmann a linebacker at Jersey Village High School, was named to 
the All-State Second Team.  Robert will be attending Texas A&M 
this fall pursuing a degree in meteorology.  Congratulations Robert!  
Keep up the great work!

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors 
and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. The publisher 
also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with this publication. All warranties 
and representations made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any 
such claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure to 
place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher assumes no 
responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, except as limited to 
the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of misinformation, a printed retraction/
correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or consequential 
damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure to 
publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except as limited to liabilities stated 
above.

Stork Report
 If you have a new little one, please contact 
Ron Matthews at 281-955-1005 or stork@
winchestertrails.com to share your news and 
have the WT Stork appear in your yard if 
desired.
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www.chrisblumedental.com

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

DENTISTRY THAT HELPS YOU 
LOOK GOOD - AND FEEL GOOD - 

WHILE YOU ENJOY 
TODAY’S FASTER PACED LIFESTYLE.

• Cosmetic and Advanced General Dentistry
• State-of-the-Art Facility

• Most Insurance Plans Accepted

www.chrisblumedental.com

(281) 469-3440
9447 Jones Rd

Houston TX 77063
(corner of West & Jones)

(281) 970-4000
13611 Skinner • Suite 220

Cypress TX 77429
(corner of Spring Cypress & Skinner)

VICTORIA ANDREWS, DDS
chris blume, dds

The Cy-fair VfD urges 
Citizens to be prepared for 

hurricane season
June 1st is the official start of Hurricane season and the Cy-Fair 

Volunteer Fire Department would like to urge all citizens to make 
sure they are prepared in the event a hurricane affects them this year.  
The best way to do this is to have a Disaster Supply Kit ready in 
advance.  This kit should include at a minimum:

Water –At least a five to seven day supply (one gallon per 
person per day)
Food –At least a five to seven day supply of nonperishable/
canned food
• (Change out stored water and food supplies every six 

months)
First Aid Kit
Flashlight with extra batteries
Battery powered radio
Medications and special items (pain relievers, diapers, etc.)
Tools and supplies
Sanitation (toilet paper, personal hygiene items, etc.)
Change of clothes and bedding
Cash
Important documents (birth certificates, insurance/bank 
account information, etc.)
Food, water, and medicine for your pets
Kennels or crates for pets

You can also visit the Harris County Office of Emergency 
Management’s website at: www.hcoem.org and clink on the right 
side link to natural disasters to access additional information on 
preparing for and dealing with hurricanes.
The Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire Department provides fire, rescue, and 

EMS services to 156 square miles of Northwest Harris County for 
the residents of Harris County Emergency Service District #9.  By 
operating from 12 community based volunteer fire stations we are 
able to quickly and efficiently respond to help our neighbors in 
times of emergency.
For more information on the Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire Department 

or on how you can join the other 350 volunteers of our Department 
and be one of Cy-Fair’s bravest call us at 281-656-3840 or visit us 
on the web at www.cyfairvfd.org.
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new teenagers - Happy 13th!
06/05 - Nick Nation

new Drivers - Happy 16th!
06/01 - Avery Smith
06/12 - Geoffrey Calvert
06/22 - Allison Hickey

new Voters - Happy 18th!
06/02 - Robert Sykes
06/27 - John Quirrenbach

new adults - Happy 21st!
06/03 - Shannon Christenson
06/14 - Eric Hurt
06/26 - Alyson Lee
06/27 - Paige Hughes

Happy 10th anniversary!
06/05 - Kelly & Denise Sherrill
06/12 - Kurt & Leigh Lilley

Happy 15th anniversary!
06/11 - Bill & Tammy White

Happy 25th anniversary!
06/09 - Jim & Casey Suter
06/21 - James & Dianne Meyer

Happy 30th anniversary!
06/23 - Tracy & Linda Riley

Happy 50th anniversary!
06/28 - Jack & Mozelle Howton

Melissa Zmerzlikar    directory@winchestertrails.com

MILESTONES
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www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-263-9181

www.PEELinc.com

ADVERTISE

HERE
512-263-9181

Peel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, TX 78734-4775
www.PEELinc.com

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

WT


